
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 9.30am to 12.30 Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com   www.stjudesparish.net  ph  4600127 087 6174498 

Recently Deceased 

Lucy O Neill  

Cathal Gillan  

Jim Flood  

Alice Derham  

Michael Sterio  

James Blacoe 

Rita Mc Nally  

Pauline Nolan  

John Nagle  

Una Mc Donnell  

Rita Maher   

Gary Fitzsimons  

Patrick Hegarty  

Miriam Murphy  

Mary Mullen  

Val Hyland  

Donal Fogerty  

Anniversaries 

Tony O Neill  

Michael Dwyer 

Sean Evoy  

Jimmy Gallagher 

Michael Hayes 

Eileen Dolan  

George Crosbie  

Months Mind 

Ann Byrne  

   

Anniversary Masses or any 

other Masses can still be 
booked during lockdown all of 

our Masses are streamed live on 
our webcam at 
www.stjudesparish.net  
please email 
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 
with any requests or phone 
Catherine 087 6174498 
---------------------------------------- 
OUR COSY CORNER CAFÉ LOACTED IN 

PARISH CENTRE IS OPEN MONDAY TO 

FRIDAY 9AM TO 2.30PM FOR TAKE 

AWAY AND LIMITED OUTDOOR 

SEATING PLEASE TRY TO SUPPORT 
THEM AT THIS TIME WHY NOT ORDER 

A TAKE AWAY AFTERNOON TEA IF YOU 

HAVE SOMEONE WITH A BIRTHDAY OR 

TO JUST CHEER THEM UP RING AHEAD 

AND PLACE YOUR ORDER 24HOURS 

NOTICE REQUIRED FOR AFTERNOON 

TEA ORDERS  

Phone 0877075789 or CHECK OUT 

THEIR FACEBOOK PAGE  

__________________________ 
Last weeks donations via Paypal 
were 979. 
________________________ 
Our Local Conference of The St Vincent 
De Paul acknowledge with thanks the 

sum of €415 left into safe at back of 

church or handed into parish office 

during September  

or you can lodge directly to their bank 

account using IBAN  

IE62BOIF90075483434073 

----------------------------------- 
Knocklyon History Society 
invite you to join their online 
Zoom Video Meeting on 14th 
Oct for their talk on “Brú Na 

Bóinne and the Drought 
Speaker John Dolan to join go 
to 
www.knocklyonhistorysociety

.com before 8pm on Wed 14th 
October  
 

 

 

MONDAY EVENING 
ADORATION  
 
5PM TO 7PM FROM MONDAY 
14TH SEPTEMBER TO MONDAY 
19TH OCTOBER SIX WEEKS  
 

PLEASE JOIN US TO SPEND 

SOME TIME IN ADORATION 
FROM 5PM TO 7PM EACH 
MONDAY TO HELP PRAY FOR 
A SUCCESSFUL VACCINE FOR 
THE CORONA VIRUS AND TO 

PRAY FOR A RESPECT FOR 
LIFE FROM BEGINNING TO 
END  
 
 
 

 
 
“SACRED HEART OF JESUS WE 

PLACE ALL OUR TRUST IN 
THEE” 
 

 
Please be advised the use of 
Face Masks in Church at times 
is mandatory for all Adults 
over 12 as advised by all 
Church Leaders and 
Government unless you have 

a medical condition 

exempting you from wearing 
a Mask then the wearing of a 
face shield is recommended  

PHASE 3 LOCKDOWN  
 
As advised by Government and 
leaders of main Churches we have to 
close our doors again to those who 
wish to attend both daily and 

weekend Masses all Masses will be 
streamed online and can be viewed 
on our parish webcam please log onto 
to www.stjudesparish.net and click on 
Video link. 
The Church will open each day 
Monday to Friday from 1pm for 
private prayer  
Mass will be streamed each day 
Monday to Friday at 9.30am  
Saturday at 6.30pm and Sundays at 
10am & 11.30pm  
Monday evening Adoration will 
continue each week from 5pm to 7pm  
Funerals are now limited to 25 
 
All Christenings 1st Communions and  
Confirmations due to take place 
during Phase 3 of Lockdown are now 
postponed and will be re scheduled 
when we come out of lockdown  
We are sorry we have to postpone 
these important dates in our young 
peoples lives but the wellbeing and 
health of you and your families is the 
most important think at the moment 
and the only way to flatten the curve 
of the virus is to suppress  the 
movement of people in groups and 
we as a parish have to do our part. 
-------------------------------------------- 
Koins for Kids wish to acknowledge 
the generosity of all who  have 
supported them in their goal to raise 
enough money to buy a new MRI 
scanner for the new childrens 
hospital so far they have raised just 
over €170,000 euro if you have any 
old foreign coins or notes or any 
small euro coins you can drop them 
into parish office anytime and we will 
pass them on to KOINS FOR KIDS 
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